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Dear Sir, Madam 

Lower Thames Crossing Development  Consent Order Application 
Withdrawal of objection by Thurrock Flexible Generation Limited to the LTC DCO Application  
 

We act for Thurrock Flexible Generation Limited (“TFG”), formerly known as Thurrock Power Limited1 who is 
the undertaker of the Thurrock Flexible Generation Plant Development Consent Order 20222 (“TFG DCO”). We 
write to withdraw TFG’s objection to National Highways’ DCO application.  

TFG (then called Thurrock Power Limited or TPL) submitted a relevant representation to the Examination in 
regard to the Application on 18 January 2023. TFG further submitted an objection to the Application dated 5th 
December 2023 (REP8-169). As advised in those submissions, the parties were seeking to agree an interface 
agreement to regulate the interaction between the TFG DCO and the LTC DCO. TFG is pleased to confirm that 
agreement has now been reached. This letter accordingly withdraws TFG’s objection to the Application, 
including the objection made under section 127 of the Planning Act 2008.  

Given the conclusion of an agreement between the parties, TFG hereby also confirms it is no longer seeking 
inclusion of the protective provisions in its favour set out in the letter of objection submitted (REP8-169). 

 
 Yours sincerely 

Burges Salmon LLP 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 




